
Apply Today: NIDCR 'Building Bridges' APS Convention Travel
Award

October 29, 2019

The National Institute of Dental and Craniofacial Research (NIDCR) at the National Institutes of Health
(NIH) invites prospective poster presenters to apply for a travel award to attend the 32nd APS Annual
Convention in Chicago held May 21–24, 2020. These awards are meant to forge connections between
research in psychological science and dental, oral, and craniofacial health.

Please visit the NIDCR website (nidcr.nih.gov) for a brief overview of the importance of psychological
science in overcoming challenges in oral health.

Multiple travel awards will be given, depending on receipt of eligible poster submissions. Awards
consist of complimentary convention registration, special recognition at the convention, and a travel
support. Only first authors are eligible to receive this award.

Poster submitters who wish to be considered for the NIDCR travel award should check the box marked
“Building Bridges NIDCR Travel Award” when submitting a poster in the APS Call for Submissions.
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